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FMC Natatorium at Ty Warner Park Ribbon Cutting Celebration 

Business Owners and Area Residents Celebrate  

New Westmont Attraction 
 

Westmont, Illinois –  The Westmont Chamber of Commerce and Tourism Bureau (WCCTB) 

and the Village of Westmont offers a warm welcome to the FMC Natatorium at Ty Warner Park. 

This new aquatic complex is located at 275 Plaza Drive, Westmont. Members of the Westmont 

business community and elected officials gathered at 275 Plaza Drive for a Ribbon Cutting 

celebration on Tuesday, September 29th. 
 

The FMC Natatorium at Ty Warner Park enriches the Westmont community by providing a state-of-

the-art swimming complex in the area. The new facility promises to make Westmont a destination 

in the world of competitive swimming. It features an Olympic-size 50m pool in the 71,000 sq 

ft complex. Highlights of the 71,000 square foot facility include a 50-meter Olympic-size 

competition pool with spectator seating for 1,200, 25-yard training pool for community programs 

and competition warm-up, four locker rooms with 1,000 lockers, offices, hospitality rooms, family 

restrooms and a parent lounge with viewing window. 
 

MaryAnn Kaufman, Founder, FMC Aquatic Opportunities, commented, “ ….The FMC Natatorium at 

Ty Warner Park in Westmont will have times and schedules for local use of the pool, as well as be 

the home for regional and national sporting events.  Schedule details are being developed and will 

be published as soon as they are completed.” 
 

President of the WCCTB, Steve Wozny, with First Midwest Bank, remarked, “Celebrating 

and supporting our businesses is key to continued economic growth. We are very happy that 

MaryAnn and Mark Kaufman chose Westmont for this beautiful facility. We look forward to 

welcoming many athletes, spectators and residents to the FMC Natatorium at Ty Warner Park.” 

Mayor Ron Gunter, remarked, “Congratulations to MaryAnn and Mark Kaufman and the entire team 

at FMC Natatorium at Ty Warner Park. It is great to have you in Westmont to serve our community 

and our nation!” 
 

For more information on FMC Natatorium at Ty Warner Park, please contact 630-537-1188 or visit 

their website at FMCNatatorium.org.  

 

#  #  # 

The Westmont Chamber of Commerce and Tourism Bureau, (WCCTB), is the voice of the 

Westmont Business community and provides the platform for our business community to work in 

support of enhanced economic development and growth for our Westmont Area.  Learn more about 

WCCTB at www.westmontchamber.com 
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Pictured below attendees at the FMC Natatorium at Ty Warner Park ribbon cutting ceremony held 

on September 29, 2020. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


